QUESTION: How does the Practice Journal work?

ANSWER: I will have the student write the assignment in the practice
journal starting with week 1. To the right of the assignment box (Where
you will see your child’s assignment written) you will see small boxes
marked Sunday through Saturday. Please write the number of minutes
your child practices for each night in the appropriate box. You can add
the total number of minutes for the week and write that number in the
box marked Total, then initial to the far right in the parent’s signature
box. You can also have your child write the number of minutes for each
night and the total number of minutes for the week, and then you could
initial the practice journal at the end of the week. This practice will
continue throughout the year. We will cover almost the entire practice
journal by the end of the year.



